
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Livestock Newsletter 
 California Mid-State Fair 

 

JLA Auction 2023 

We are making plans for a 2 (two) ring 

auction in 2023! We will also be making 

some changes to show even more 

appreciation to our buyers! 

 

 

Heifer Project Paperwork 

Expect to see some changes in the Heifer 

Paperwork for our 2023 Fair. We are 

working to streamline this process, so 

keep an eye out for our ONLINE Project 

Agreement form!!                           

Coming VERY SOON! 

Market Steers 
Our Market Steers are required to enter 

the Carcass Class; however we have 

noticed several exhibitors missed this 

2nd entry. Beginning in 2023, our 

Market Steer entry fee will increase to 

$14 which will cover entry in the 

Market and Carcass classes.                          

One and Done! 

Beef Replacement Heifer Weights 
In 2023 the maximum weight for 

Replacement Heifers will be 1700 lbs. 

Champion Drive 
The Champion Drive will be retuning 

in 2023, which will mean some 

schedule changes. Our tentative 

change will be a full “Market day” 

which will move the Market Steer 

Show to Tuesday, July 25th.      

Official schedule forthcoming! 

 

 

Market Animal Limit 
After some discussion the Ag Committee 

voted to keep rules in place allowing 

exhibitors to show a Market Swine project 

and a Beef Replacement Heifer together in 

2023. Any future changes will be 

announced 14 months prior to fair. 

Market Goat Weights 
There will be a small change for 

Market Goat weights in 2023. Top 

pay weight will change from 105 lbs. 

to 100 lbs. The top show weight 

remains at 110 lbs. 

Heifer Ownership 

Deadline 

December 15, 2022 

Bill of Sale must be 

reflective of this date! 

Livestock Website 

Please keep an eye on 

our website, we will be 

posting information as it 

becomes available. 

Contact us! 

Have questions? We can be 

reached at: 

livestock@midstatefair.com 

Prop 12. and Market Swine 
We are keeping up to date with 

information from CDFA. Truth is, there is 

not a system in place for ceritifying Prop 

12 compliant swine breeders at this time; 

however state law requires pork going into 

the food supply chain to be from Prop 12 

compliant breeders. Clear as mud! These 

regulations could impact our resale Market 

Swine. We hope to have more information 

in the 1st quarter of 2023, and will keep 

you updated as we receive more details! 

2022 Auction Results 

Wow, 2022 was quite 

the year! 

731 animals went across 

the auction block brining 

in $2,967,615.15!  

2023 CMSF Fair Dates: July 19th – 30th 

 


